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Dear
 Shoreline City Council and Shoreline Clerk,

350 Seattle strongly supports the proposed efforts to look at policies
 that will phase out the use of fossil fuels in new construction. 
 
350
 Seattle is an independent organization that focuses on building the climate justice movement in the Pacific Northwest. Tackling 
greenhouse gas emissions from our county’s  buildings is imperative if we are to make progress with our climate goals.
 
From
 our work advocating for stringent commercial energy codes in Seattle, we recognize that decarbonizing our built environment is difficult. 
And also that it is necessary. Emissions related to the built environment are the fastest growing sector of emissions
 in the state.

We
 support the efforts of Shoreline City Council to look at policies that would phase out the use of fossil fuels in new construction, which 
would ensure clean, safe, all-electric buildings for everyone. We are thankful that on August 16, Council will be discussing
 first steps in developing such a policy.

Electrifying
 buildings will improve health and safety for Shoreline workers and residents.

350
 Seattle urges the Shoreline City Council to move forward with its discussions to develop policies that would phase out the use of fossil 
fuels in new construction.  

Thank you for your work.

Katherine Leggett & David Perk

350 Seattle Leadership Team
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